RUTH ECKERD HALL

A RICHARD B. BAUMGARDMNER CENTER FOR THE PERFORMING ARTS

Friday, May 29, 2009

Dear Jean-Sébastian, Denis & Vincent,

Thank you so much for the great show that BAM! presented at Ruth Eckerd Hall. 1 have heard
nothing but glowing reviews and positive feedback. The little ones loved cheering and clapping
along and the adults could not help getting caught in the energy. The entire experience, from the
moment you arrived until the last autograph was signed was just wonderful. Our audience was
so appreciative that you took the time to greet everyone after the show; it really made the
experience especially memorable for the younger patrons. It was an awesome afternoon for all
ages. I can’t wait to see what you do next!

Please stay in touch as you book more shows in the United States. We are looking forward to a
second helping of BAM!

Best regards, -
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"Susan Zelenka
Booking & Sales Manager

The Marcia P. Hoffman Institute of the Performing Arts
Ruth Eckerd Hall

Clearwater, FL
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